
Subject: Re:  New kernel release?
Posted by kir on Mon, 18 Feb 2008 15:31:49 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Rus Foster wrote:
> HI
> I know there is a bug report open for the new kernel release for the 
> vmsplice exploit but wondered if there was a date as it apparently 
> should already of been released but nothing yet

2.6.9 kernel is not vulnerable.

For 2.6.18 kernels, see last messages on the announce@ list:
http://openvz.org/pipermail/announce/2008-February/thread.html

2.6.20 and 2.6.22 kernels are not maintained anymore, we recommend you 
to switch to rhel5-2.6.18 (for production environments) or maybe to 
2.6.24 (for bleeding edge).

2.6.24 git tree is now synced with latest 2.6.24.2 which contains the 
needed fix.

Regards,
  Kir.
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